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Better Display Cases
6991 Beach Dr SW
Ocean Isle Beach, NC 28469

Dear Sir or Modam,

On behalf of the Gabby Petito Foundation board, we would like to thank you for your
generous donation in support of our Topgolf fundraising event on April 3, 2022.

Your support will allow us to continue our mission to affect positive change out of our tragedy.
Since the inception of our foundation, we donated over $73,000.00 to organizations who
assist in search and rescue, organizations that help locate missing persons, and organizations
that provide aid to domestic violence victims. We have been able to partner and link our
website with the Domestic Violence Hotline giving us the ability to help hundreds of individuals
suffering from:domestic abuse. In the light of Gabby’s story individuals were able to
recognize the dangerous situation they were in and how to receive the assistance they so
desperately needed.

We have amazing plans for our foundation, including assisting in the development of an
updated domestic violence education programs for young adults and teens. This is only the
beginning of our long journey to bring lasting change.

We thank you for your support!
Sincerely,

Nichole Schmidt, President
Joseph Petito, V.P
Gabby Petito Foundation

Official gift receipt for your records. No goods or services were provided for your
generous donation, The Gabby Petito Foundation is a registered 501 (c)(3) non-
profit organization. Qur EIN is 87-2921037. We recommend that you hold onto
this letter for tax filing purposes.




